
 

 
 

 

SPANISH BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

SCHEDULES FOURTH QUARTER AND FULL YEAR 2017 CONFERENCE CALL 

 

Miami, Florida – May 23, 2018 - Spanish Broadcasting System, Inc. (OTCQX: SBSAA) (the 

“Company”) announced that it will release its fourth quarter and full year 2017 financial results 

on Wednesday, May 23, 2018. 

 

The Company will host a conference call to discuss its fourth quarter and full year 2017 financial 

results on Friday, May 25, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. Eastern Time.  To access the teleconference, 

please 412-

http://www.spanishbroadcasting.com/webcasts-presentations
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http://www.lamusica.com/
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